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To whom it may concern,

I am hereby submitting the attached initial comment regarding
the 2012 LNG Export Study on behalf of Toshiyuki Kanisawa,
Vice Chairman, The Japan Gas Association. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

Best regards,

Ryu Nishida
General Manager, International Relations
The Japan Gas Association
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